

# **WVLS Newsworthy Notes**

Your resource for WVLS events, news, tips and tools.



# V-Cat Training Next Week:

## **Ebsco Discovery Service Training Sessions**

August 3rd MCPL 1-4pm
August 4th Medford 9-12noon

Ebsco Training Specialist Kathy Kiely is flying in from Boston to train V-Cat library team members on the new Ebsco Discovery Service interface! Register here for either session.

# Mark your Calendar

#### Fall WVLS CE Schedules Released

Register for fall webinars and workshops from WVLS for library leadership and team members. Registration and information.

### Badgerlink and Ebsco Discovery Service Workshop

Research and So Much More! August 17 @ Minocqua

WI DPI experts Kara Ripley and Gail Murray will show what Badgerlink can do and how they can make your life easier! In the afternoon, WVLS Assistant Director Inese Christman will show off the new Ebsco Discovery Service search coming soon to WVLS member libraries. Registration and Information.

#### **Small Business Saturdays**

#### November 26, 2017 National

Does your community support <u>Small Business Saturday?</u> Many communities celebrate and market the "Shop Small" movement every Saturday of the year. Is there a way your library can get involved? Your library could be included in advertisements for the movement. <u>#shopsmall on Instagram</u>



# Wisconsin Trustee Training Week

AUG 22-26th @ 12noon

Speakers seek to inspire and invigorate board members and library team members. Attend live or watch recordings. Topics include: advocacy, 21st century libraries, capital projects, ensuring director success and more! Recordings of all webinars will be available shortly after. 2015 archive here!



#### September is:

#### **National Library Card Month**

American Library Association (ALA) provides a toolkit with ideas on how to get out into the community for National Library Card Month. Get Outside the Lines of your library! Try a library booth at the farmer's market, community pool, special crafts, guerilla story time in unusual places and more!



# Free Basic Computer Skills Course

The Wisconsin Technical College System has created a <u>free basic computer skills</u> course available as an open educational resource. For assistance or for more information, interested parties can call: <u>Kris Wilson at FVTC</u> at 920-560-1658.







# Copyright © 2016 All rights reserved. Our mailing address is: 300 N FIRST ST WAUSAU, WI 54403 715-261-7250

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>